
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

December 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Uniform Donations 

 

With the winter months upon us, we would like to ask for your support in an initiative we are running with The 

Vine Community Church.  https://www.thevinecommunitychurch.org.uk/ 

 

As you will be aware, we have several children who attend our school whose families experience degrees of 

financial difficulty. In today’s climate, it is more than you think.   

 

The cost of school uniform is continually rising, and replacing lost, old, outgrown school clothing can be a 

considerable financial burden for many families. 

 

We are therefore inviting you to donate any unwanted items so that we can redistribute to families who may 

need them. The Vine Community Church will be doing this on our behalf.  

 

If you would like to kindly donate, please drop items off to school and we will ensure that they are passed onto 

the Vine who will become a local distributor.  

 

All of us at Pembroke and the Vine Community Church would like to thank you in advance for your kindness and 

generosity.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

 
 

Mr S Evans 

Headteacher  

https://www.thevinecommunitychurch.org.uk/

